

ACHEN-GARDNER CONSTRUCTION

550 S. 79th Street, Chandler, AZ 85226 | 2425 W. Wave Hill Court, Tucson, AZ 85705

SPRINGTIME CONSTRUCTION

While Spring Training and March Madness are in full effect, Achen-Gardner is hard at work improving roadways and wet utility infrastructure throughout Arizona. Here are a couple of projects we are currently working on during this beautiful time of year.



The scope of work on the 56th Street Improvements CMAR for the Town of Paradise Valley consists of the reconstruction of 56th Street between McDonald Drive to Lincoln Drive and includes removals, grading, 6,817 square yards of asphalt paving, concrete flatwork, sewer modifications, pathway lighting, 11,930 square feet of roadway pavers, traffic signals, signing, striping, and custom aesthetic site amenities providing a pedestrian node with shade, pavers, and seating. [See more photos on our Facebook page] [See project information and photos on our website]



The Water Utility Pipeline & Infrastructure JOC for the City of Buckeye includes water, sewer, reclaimed water, and storm drain pipeline construction. Our current Job Order under construction includes 36" jack & bores across SR85, an APS waterline, and the BWCDD Canal, installation of 8,860 LF of 16" waterline, 8 each 16" valves, and 9 each fire hydrants. The alignment of the waterline is along MC 85 Highway between State Route 85 and Turner Road. [See more photos on our Facebook page] [See project information and photos on our website]



HIT THE LINKS WITH US

Time is running out to register for the Eighth Annual Mike Kolling Memorial Scholarship Golf Tournament on **Friday, April 24, 2015** at San Marcos Golf Resort. The Tournament financially supports local engineering and construction students at ASU and U of A. Sign up and/or donate now!

[Visit our website to download the registration form.]



CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS!

Achen-Gardner is proud to be one of the founding sponsors of the Annual Sky Kids Fly Day for Special Kids. This years event, held at the Goodyear Municipal Airport, will be on April 18 and we need volunteers. For more information or questions, please contact Ken Kawamoto at 480.403.9487 (Office), 602.397.7348 (Cell), or kkawamoto@achen.com. [Visit our website for more information.]



Achen-Gardner was ranked among the top 10 Heavy Construction Companies in Arizona, according to *Ranking Arizona Magazine*. Don't forget to cast your vote for the 2016 *Ranking Arizona* poll now. [Visit our website for more information.]